
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

The First Day of School 

The first day of school was fun. It was nice to 

see everyone again. The new 7th and 8th 

Grade teacher, Ms. Glastetter is awesome. 

The first recess was great. There were several 

home runs in kickball. It was a great day. The 

dismissal was at 11:30. We hope this year will 

be awesome. 

By Sam Chambers and Austin Cooper 
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Mark Your Calendar 

September 28th – 29th Healthy Lifestyles (Grade 8) 

October 3rd Jason Grellner Drug Prevention 

October 6th Faculty Meeting: 11:30 Dismissal 

October 8th -14th Fire Prevention Week 

October 12th Firehouse Field Trip (Grades 5-6) 

October 13th Living Rosary 

October 18th Academy of Racing (Grades 5-8) 

October 19th First Quarter Report Cards 

October 22nd – 28th Red Ribbon Week 

October 27th Trunk-or-Treat 

October 30th All Saints Mass; Halloween Parties; 

Noon Dismissal; Parent-Teacher Conferences 

October 31st- November 1st Fall Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Patriots Day Celebration 

On Monday, September 11th, it was Patriots Day. 

Firemen, first responders, veterans, and police officers 

came to our school. We enjoyed pastries, coffee, and 

juice. The seventh and eighth graders served drinks. The 

whole school made cards for our guests. Later, we all 

said the Pledge of Allegiance together. 

By Maddie Hellebusch and Macey Levin 

 

 

Jenna, Macey, Kaylee, and Gabby are 

happy to be reunited on the first day of 
school. 

Erica serves coffee to veterans Kenneth 

Schwoeppe and John Ulett. 
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Student News 

The Kindergarten class is learning about the 

calendar. Mrs. Weber reads to them. 

First and Second Grade are studying their 

subtraction facts. 

Third and Fourth Grade are working on their Daily 

Math lessons. 

Fifth and Sixth Grade are learning about 

collective nouns by finding things outdoors. In 

science, they are experimenting with 

acceleration. 

Seventh and Eighth Grade are making artifacts 

in History class. They are learning algebra in 

math. 

By Cole Atkins and Estiven Levin 

 

 

 

 
Hurricane Harvey 

As a school, we raised $109.38 for the victims of 

Hurricane Harvey. On Thursday, September 14th, 

the whole school dressed down for a donation 

of $1 or more. We are proud to have given to 

those in need. Missouri was lucky not to get hit 

by the hurricane, but we can still help. 

By Macey Levin and Maddie Hellebusch 

The NED Show 

The NED Show was August 21st after the 

eclipse. NED stands for Never give up; 

Encourage everyone; and Do your best. It was 

thrilling to see the yoyo tricks. It started another 

trend of yoyos at the school. They sold yoyos 

for about a week after the show. The eclipse 

made the show even better. 

By Sam Chambers and Austin Cooper 

Garrett and Jason clown around at 

the NED Show. 

 

The Rocket Launch – On September 19th, Ms. Carrico, 
the music teacher brought rockets to school. After lunch 
we got to shoot them off. The 7th and 8th grades helped. 
Erica and Logan launched them, Maddie videoed it and 
the rest of the 7th Grade retrieved them. Kids got to smell 
burnt sulfur. We lost the little rocket. Sam Chambers was 
going to retrieve the big one when we heard a “pop”. 
Apparently, the parachute went off late. 

By Adam Kopman 

The firefighting Faust/Hellebusch Family 



  

 

The Solar Eclipse. 

The eclipse was August 21, 2017. All the kids went 

onto the field to watch it. It started around 11:30 

am. The totality lasted about 2 minutes. It was 

really odd and cool to see. 

By Alex Huddleston 

Ms. Glastetter 

Ms. Glastetter is the new 7
th
 and 8

th
 Grade 

teacher. She is very nice and helpful. I am glad 

we have her as a teacher. She is very good at 

Social Studies. She makes learning fun. 

By Alex Weber 

 

Fall Sports 

Some sports that are taking place right now 

are golf, football, soccer, and volleyball. 

Austin is playing Fall League golf at Wolf 

Hollow. Izabella is playing volleyball. Many 

people are playing soccer. Estiven, Ryan and 

Jacob are playing football. 

By Alex Fregalette and Jacob Gildehaus 

 

Ms. Glastetter celebrates her birthday with some of her 
students. 

Ms. Haskins 

Ms. Haskins is the new 1st and 2nd Grade 

teacher. She attended St. Ignatius School 

when she was in grade school. She fits in 

very well as a teacher. 

By Logan Oakley and Erica Schwoeppe 

Leadership Mass 

The Leadership Mass was September 6th. This was to show 
the school that the 8th graders are the new role models. The 
whole school attended. The 8th graders received a pin.                 

By Erica Schwoeppe and Logan Oakley 

Logan and Erica are all smiles after the 

Leadership Mass. 

Ms. Haskins and the First Grade get 

ready to watch the solar eclipse. 



Izabella 
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Hank Moritz celebrated his 

baptism in the Latter Day Saints 

Church on September 24th. 
Dane, Ryan, Drew H. and George show 

off their new spirit shirts. 

Jack, Jared and Drew S. enjoy the morning 

in their red spirit shirts. 

Wyatt G. Shane and Carter gaze at the solar 

eclipse. 

Kendall and Kaylee watch the 

awesome eclipse. 

Estiven, Garret and Cole solve for 

the density of some marbles. 


